
Get involved in the redistricting process. The City of Palmdale must redraw 
City Council voting district lines based on the new 2020 Census data, and you 
are invited to participate!

Join us to learn more about how you can make your voice heard 
in Palmdale’s redistricting process!

Palmdale Council Chamber  
38300 5th Street West, Palmdale, CA 93551

Palmdale’s Advisory Redistricting Commission is hosting Palmdale’s first public 
hearing for the 2021 redistricting process on Tuesday, September 14, 2021 at 
5:30 p.m. at the Palmdale Council Chamber. 

For more information, visit www.DrawPalmdale.org.

Help shape the future  
of the City of Palmdale!

Tuesday, September 14, 2021 • 5:30 p.m.

Spanish translation will be provided in-person at the hearing if requested 72 
hours in advance.


